Message

From: Sheri Davis [sheri.davisl@att.net]

Sent: 6/28/2020 7:24:19 PM

To: George Dotson [gdotson@cityofinglewood.org]
Subject: CLIPPERS ARENA

We in Inglewood will be silent no more. The Mayor, councilman, have been missing in action during this
pandemic. We have to get information from Mayor of Los Angeles to get the reports on status of Inglewood
virus. Council meetings are on line that limit us the visibility and ability to be have our concerns expressed.

If you, councilman, cannot properly represent our District's needs and hear our concerned voices the votes for
you will be silent.

We have serious concerns about Clippers Arena such as increased traffic, environmental impact, e.g. health,
residents forced out of their housing and closing of small businesses. How is this to the benefit of Inglewood?
Increased property taxes and sales taxes??

We need to be heard. There is power in our vote, and we use it at the polls.

Concerned Inglewood Resident for 30+ years

Sent from AT&T Yahoo Mail on Android




